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Agenda Item No. (13)  
 
Board of Directors  
Meeting of December 15, 2023 
(REVISED 12/15/23) 
 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 

 
1. An email and attachment from Zoë Reckas from the Marin County Bicycle Coalition 

addressed to the Board of Directors, received on December 13, 2023, expressing support 
of a wayfinding plan on the Golden Gate Bridge.  
(Added 12/14/23) 
 

2. An email from Bob Mittelstaedt received on December 13, 2023, expressing concern 
over the pedestrian and bicycle traffic along the Golden Gate Bridge and suggesting of 
alternative wayfinding plans and educational modules to be implemented by bike rental 
companies.  
(Added 12/14/23) 

 
3. An email from Odin Palen received on December 14, 2023, expressing concern over the 

District’s development of a comprehensive signage and wayfinding plan along the 
Golden Gate Bridge.  
(Added 12/15/23) 

 
 
 
A copy of all communications listed above is available upon request from the Office of the District 
Secretary. 
 
  


